
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2019 
 
 
Dear Skaters, Volunteers, Families and Friends, 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful summer and are looking forward to getting back on the ice!  In 
this packet, I’ve enclosed some very important information for you. 
 
This is a combined mailing to all families and includes information for both Stars and volunteers.  
Enclosed you will find:  a Star registration form, a Parent/Guardian agreement, a volunteer 
registration form, a volunteer agreement and the 2019-2020 season ice schedule.  Please note 
there  are TWO sides to each of the registration forms, these need to be filled out entirely.  
The detailed Star data is used only to provide us information so we can best accommodate the 
needs of your skater. 
 
FIRST SESSION:  MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 23rd     5:30 to 7:00PM    
     MERCYHURST ICE RINK 

• participating Stars will be fitted for their equipment 
• 6:00 to 7:00PM volunteers only open skate and training session 
• Be sure to bring your completed skater/volunteer registration forms 

and skater fee with you on September 23. 
 
A non-refundable skater registration fee of $25 is due at registration and the remaining $110 is 
due November 25, 2019 (skater fee $135 = $25 registration + $110 skater fee).  We accept cash 
and checks; please make checks to Gliding Stars of Erie.  Please note that the registration fee 
must be paid prior to the Star stepping onto the ice.  Additionally, no volunteer or skater may 
step onto the ice without a completed and signed registration form.  We thank you for 
understanding and assistance with this! 
 
All Stars and volunteers are expected to take part in fundraisers throughout the season, and in 
particular, the Yankee Candle sale. 
 
I look forward to seeing all our returning friends and welcome all new participants to the Gliding 
Stars of Erie family!  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
814-882-6926 or iceskatelinda@aol.com.   
 
 
Linda Althof, Director 
Gliding Stars of Erie   


